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28 November 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Arrangements have been made for year Y1 to visit Pops Outdoor Adventure as a part of their topic work. The trip will 
take place on Monday 30th September. The coach will pick the children up at 9.15 and will return for the end of the 
school day. 
 
As part of this visit your child will be den building, rocket making and also making pizzas.   
 
The whole day will be spent outside so children should wear their normal school uniform but come in clothing 
appropriate for the weather. They will also need a packed lunch and drink (no glass bottles).  
 
The cost of the visit is £15.85 however school are asking for a contribution of £15.00, which should be paid through 
the Arbor Parent Portal by Friday 27th September and consent must be given for pupils to attend. 
 
In view of advice received from the Department of Education, I have to inform you that payment for the visit is at the 
discretion of the parent and that any contribution will be viewed as being voluntary. It is important for me to stress, 
however, that in the event of an inadequate number of parental contributions being received, it will not be possible 
for the visit to take place. 
 
I do hope that you will be able to offer your support to school in our endeavours to offer broad educational 
experiences to our children and that you will feel able to forward a contribution to cover the cost of your child’s 
participation in the visit. If you feel you are not able to make this contribution but would still like you child to 
participate please speak to the Mr Webb. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

L Jones 
 

Miss Jones                        
Class Teacher 
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